
 

Staff Memo

 
 

Report To:  South Huron Council 

From: Dan Best, Chief Administrative Officer/Deputy 

Clerk 

Date:         March 7 2022 

Report:  CAO 03.2022 

Subject: SHRC Design Approval 

 
 

Recommendations: 

That the memo of D. Best, Chief Administrative Officer dated March 7,2022 
be received; and 

That the design package as presented by Invizij Architects be approved by 
Council. 

 

Purpose: 

Approval 

Background and Analysis: 
 

Further to the presentation of Invizij Architects this evening, this report 
seeks Council’s authorization and approval to move forward on the next 

phase of the project. 
 

The SHRC upgrades are included as an attachment to this report. 
 

Financial Impact:  

THE SHRC project was incorporated as part of 2022 budget.  As a result, 
there are no implications as a result of the actions outlined in this report. 
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Legal Impact:  

There are no legal implications as a result of the actions outlined in this 
report. 

Staffing Impact: 
   
There are no staffing implications as a result of the actions outlined in this 

report. 
 

Consultation: 
 
Bob Prince, Invizij 

Kyle Benassi, Invizij 
Darren Kints, SHMHA 

Jeff Dalrymple, Exeter Hawks 
Kathy McIlwain, Power Skating Instructor 

Tifany Morley, Exeter Skating Club 
Deputy-Mayor Jim Dietrich 

Councillor Ted Oke 
Jeremy Becker, Staff 

Stacey Jeffery, Staff 
 

 

Related Documents: 

Design Documents - Invizij 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dan Best, Chief Administrative Officer/Deputy Clerk 


